September 24, 2017

Accessibility Advisory Committee City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Accessibility Advisory Committee Members:

It is with deep regret that I must submit my resignation as a member of the Accessibility Advisory Committee. I have truly enjoyed my time on this committee over the past few years and have learnt so much from the other members and from the delegates that took the time to meet with us. Unfortunately, my family's needs are such that I cannot maintain the commitments at this time.

I hope to have the opportunity to work with you all again.

Sincerely,

Jill Bell